
Town of Westmoreland 
Minutes from The Recycling Committee (draft) 

 
Tuesday, April 29, 2025                                  4:00 pm at Town Hall 
 
Attendees: Committee members- Harry Ackerman, Victor Kissell, Hailey 
Mackey, and Barbara Goodine.  BOS liaison Bill McGahie.  
 
Victor made a motion to approve the minutes from April 15th. Barbara 
seconded it. Approved 
 
Waste Zero sent out letters to local stores asking if they are interested in 
selling the Westmoreland trash bags. Barn & Thistle, Jingles, J&J Discount, 
Tree Huggers, Jiffy Mart, and Stuart &John’s were the suggested places. 
 
The committee feels there should be a clothing recycle bin at the Recycling 
Center so residents can make use of it while doing the rest of their recycling. 
 
Harry was going to contact Ben Hoy in Walpole to get a few large recycling 
containers from them.  Hailey would contact Badger about getting more bins. 
We’ll have to find a spot for these bins at the RC. 
 
Hailey will call Scott Talbot (the town’s welfare agent). We need advice on 
how to get Westmoreland Recycle bags to residents who may find the cost 
prohibitive. 
 
Bill will talk to John Harris about adding information to the June Newsletter 
concerning the new guidelines for recycling. Also asking for volunteers to help 
with the roll out this summer. 
 
Harry is revising part of the Recycling Information Sheet to post on the 
Westmoreland town website. 
 
Next informational meeting: Tuesday, May 6, 2025, 4:00pm at Town Hall 
Next formal meeting: Tuesday May 13, 2025, 4”00 pm at Town Hall 
 
Harry made a motion to adjourn at 5:00pm. Victor seconded that. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
The Recycling Committee 


